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COASTAL PEGALIC SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON EXEMPTED 
FISHING PERMITS  

 
The Coastal Pelagic Species Advisory Subpanel (CPSAS) recommends the Pacific Fishery 
Management Council adopt the California Wetfish Producers Association Exempted Fishing 
Permit (EFP) for 2025-2026.  This EFP provides crucial biological data for stock assessments 
while there is no directed fishery for Pacific sardines. 
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